
 
 

 
 

Racquet Club of Victoria 
SPRING NEWSLETTER 

 
VANCOUVER ISLAND REGION CHAMPIONSHIPS 
 
Congratulations to our Competition Committee and to all our RCV 
volunteers on hosting a very successful competition!  We truly 
appreciate everyone’s time and effort.  We received many compliments 
from officials, coaches, skaters and parents on how well-run the 
competition was and how great our volunteers were.  You all 
represented RCV well!   
 
Congratulations to our skaters who also were great representatives of 
RCV and who all contributed to RCV winning the Team Trophy again!   
 
BC WINTER GAMES 
Congratulations to our RCV skaters who were selected to participate in 
the games: Charles, Ruby, Sabrina and Zainab. Charles won the Gold 
medal in the Juvenile Men category!  We are proud of our whole team 
and how they represented RCV. 
 
SPRING ICE SCHEDULE 
Remember to register for Spring Ice.  The schedule can be found on our 
website: racquetclubofvictoria.com. 
 



COACHES CORNER  
If you have coaching-related questions, please contact our Director of 
Skating, Deena Beacom (dbeacom7@gmail.com) and she will get back 
to you as soon as she can.  Please keep Deena informed on any issues 
or developments that may impact your skater’s training and 
development.  This is important information that she will be able to 
pass on to the coaching team to best support your child on the ice.  
 
If you have any questions about the schedule or our coaching team, 
please check out our website first at racquetclubofvictoria.com.   
 
NEW ICE UPDATE 

Our New Ice Committee continues to explore options for ice in 2026.  
There have been encouraging meetings with government officials that 
lead us to hope for a timely response to the ice situation.  
 
FUNDRAISING 
Skate-a-thon 
Our Skate-a-thon has been rescheduled to April 14th.    Stay tuned for 
updates. 
 
Bottle Returns 
If you have bottles to donate, just bring them to the Bottle Depot and 
at the beginning of the transaction inform the Bottle Depot staff that 
the proceeds are to be donated to “RCV”.  Bottle Depots are located at: 
3961 Quadra 
4261 Glanford 
655 Queens Ave 
 
Co-op  
If you shop at Co-op grocery stores or fill up at Co-op gas stations, you 
can support RCV by using the RCV membership number 26789. 
 

 



SKATE SHARPENING AND NEW SKATES 
 
If you need new skates or if you need your skates sharpened, contact 
Pete’s Skate Shop at 250 474-1334. 
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
Mar 15- last day of Fall/Winter Skating 
Apr 3-June 11 -Spring Skating 
April 14 – Skate-a-thon 
April Performance Night - date TBA 
RCVSC AGM and Awards –April 17th at 1 p.m. (tentative) 
Test Day – TBA 
May Competition – TBA  
July 2 – Aug 16 -Summer Skating 
 
 


